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Newsletter

Dear 4th Grade Families, 
A very Happy New Year to you and your whole family! I hope you have been able to enjoy
some time with family in the past two weeks, celebrate the Holidays, and get some much
deserved rest. I am so looking forward to seeing the students and hearing all about your
adventures from the break! Safe travels to those of you still making your way back to the
Seattle area.
     I would also like to thank you all so much for your thoughtful gifts, and for the
extremely generous gift from all of you. I feel so blessed to have such wonderful families
in my class this year, and to get the chance to work with your children every day. That is
such a gift in itself! It was so generous of you all to think of me, and I am very grateful. 
     We will be hitting the ground running when we get back from break, so take a look at
the week at a glance to see what 4th grade will be up to! 

Know of my prayers for you and your family always, and enjoy your weekend!
Best, 
Ms. Nelson

A Note from Ms. Nelson

Week 15

Planners

4th grade will be responsible for
leading the school community in
prayer at Mass for the month of
January! Students from our class
will serve as readers, gift bearers,
and as always, the choir! We would
love to have you celebrate with us
any Wednesday in January at 9am.
All are welcome! 

Starting January 16th, I will no
longer be checking student’s
planners in the afternoon. This is
the first big step in my releasing
responsibility to them, and
encouraging them to take
accountability for their
homework. I encourage you to
do the same, however if you ever
feel as though your child is not
completing their assigned work,
you can always check Google
Classroom! 

4th Grade
Homeroom Google

Classroom!

January Masses


